
August 24, 2023 
 
 
I am pleased to share that Brock Nichols has accepted the position of Director of Campus Operations for 
Dunwoody Village.   Brock will join our team on September 18th.  He has varied experience which includes 
Senior Living, real estate and construction/project management. Many thanks to the staff and residents who 
helped us to select the best candidate for Dunwoody.  We look forward to Brock bringing his skill, expertise 
and enthusiasm to our community.  I believe he will be an asset in many ways.  I also would like to thank 
Natalie Alsis, Human Resource Manager, for the manner in which she screened candidates and facilitated the 
interview process; it was an excellent experience both for the interviewers and the candidates.  Also, many 
thanks to the maintenance, security and grounds teams who continued to provide excellent service during this 
transition. 
 
Dining 
Please assist Dining Services with welcoming our new Kitchen Operations Manager, Mark Pirozzi, to our 
Dunwoody Team! Mark has grown through the culinary ranks and held positions with other organizations such 
as Meadow Springs, Double Tree Hotel, Legal Seafoods, and Chopped Grill. 
 
Join us in the Fox Den for popcorn and crackerjack on Wednesday August 30th to watch the Phillies’ game 
starting at 1:05pm.  All are welcome. Please feel free to bring your lunch from Hearthside. The Bar will be open 
to purchase Cocktails, Beers and Wine.  
 
Friday September 1st Hearthside Dining will have a “Breakfast for Dinner” theme night.  Our omelet station is 
available for dine-in only starting at 5pm. 1712 will still be serving dinner as usual.  Normal hours apply. 
 
Care Center Dining Events 
Chef Derek Brewington and Director of Dining Services, Julia McCartha will be serving meals to Care Center 
residents on the following dates with times to be announced (TBA): 

• Monday, Sept. 11th, a live Breakfast action station for Woodlea Residents. TBA  
• Tuesday, Sept. 12th, a live Breakfast action station for Leeland Residents. TBA 
• Monday, Sept. 18th, a live action station serving Cedars East & West Residents during dinner. TBA 

 
Every Wednesday & Thursday at 12:00pm Woodlea, Leeland, and Cedars East residents are welcome to join us 
for lunch in The Tree Top Dining Space.  
 
Shredding Event 
DocuVault’s shredding truck is tentatively expected to be at Dunwoody on Friday, September 22nd.  Once we 
have a solid confirmation, we will send an update. 
 
COVID-19 
One Residential resident tested positive and is on quarantine.  No Care Center residents tested positive. One  
Staff member is positive and at home on isolation. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Maureen Casey 


